
 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Pfister: 

 

Please find attached a revision of the manuscript entitled “Recent changes and drivers of the 

atmospheric evaporative demand in the Canary Islands” to be considered for publication in 

Hydrology and Earth System Sciences. In the revised manuscript, we have corrected the small 

typo you indicated. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience, and if you have any 

questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sergio M. Vicente-Serrano and co-authors. 

 

 


